Student Computing Action Team

November 6, 2003, 202 Clark Hall
11-12 noon

SCAT Members in attendance: 

Paul Grieggs


Janelle Troyer

Leem Shim


Joanne Miller

Betsy Joseph

Ex-Officio Members in attendance: 

Nancy Evans




Items discussed

1. Update - Student Technology Services
Nancy Evans provided brief update to the members of the Student Computing Action team on the types of issues her office is currently dealing with.  This included: resetting passwords, developing wireless web pages, updating FAQ information related to test scoring, rebuilding some student PC’s.

2.  Student Technology Survey

     Discussion on the development of a technology survey to be completed by students during the spring 2004  

     semester was conducted.  Joseph proposed that we utilize the survey functionality available in Banner and that the 
     survey be available for students to complete during February 2004 when students go on the web to register for  

     summer 2004 and fall 2004 classes.  
     Joseph distributed to the Student Computing Action team members the Banner Web Survey protocol that was  

     approved by ACOC approximately 2 years ago. Joseph also shared that prior to the survey being placed in Banner, 
     it would need to be reviewed and approved by the IRB.  
     Members in attendance brainstormed suggested topics/questions to include in the survey.  Joseph distributed a 
     draft survey that she had worked on for review and comment by team members.  Several additional questions were 

     suggested by committee members.
A recommendation was made that Rick McFerron and Nancy Yost be contacted to request ACPAC funding for a prize to serve as an incentive for students to complete the survey.  Recommendations for a prize (to be randomly awarded to 1 student who had completed the on-line survey included: PC, laptop, or digital camera).  Joseph stated she would contact Rick and Nancy and request that consideration by ACPAC for funding of a prize be raised at an upcoming meeting.

Members were asked to review the draft survey that was distributed and to submit to Joseph within the next week, their recommendations for revisions and deletions.  Each member was also asked to provide to Joseph within one week 2-3 additional questions (with possible responses) for consideration for inclusion on the survey. 
The plan will be to finalize the survey by the end of the fall semester and submit to IRB for review and approval.  The survey would then be submitted to Barbe Moore for approval to be placed on the appropriate banner forms so that it is available to students when they begin to register in the Spring 2004 semester for summer or fall courses.
Next meeting: Thursday, December 4, 2003, at 11:00 a.m. in 202 Clark Hall

